Sarah Fox

To:
Subject:

Community Development Email
RE: Camas City Council Meeting Monday, August 8th

From: Audrey Stewart [mailto:afs1775@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 02, 2018 3:42 PM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Camas City Council Meeting Monday, August 8th

Hello. My name is Audrey Stewart and | am going into my sophomore year at Camas High. | was recently notified about
your meeting by a very close friend. | have a lot to say about the subject of our environment and am very bummed that |
cannot attend the meeting on August 8th to display my thought to you. | believe that the first step to anything is getting
people aware of the problem at hand. Most people don't understand what trees do for us and take them for granted. We
as a community need to realize that trees are one of the most important part of any healthy community, especially this
one. Not only do they give us oxygen, but they like us are living organisms and most people do not realize it. Trees do so
much for us and | believe that if we do not start to spread awareness soon, it will be to late to save them and this
generation's children, grandchildren or great-grandchildren will have to suffer the consequences. Thank you again for
taking my opinion into account.

Your fellow tree lover,
Audrey Stewart



